## Stogner, Michael

From:

Sent:

Chavez, Frank Thursday, December 23, 1999 7:54 AM Stogner, Michael NSL for Phillips SJU 30-5 #266

To:

Subject:

Hold off until we can check this out on the ground.

From:

Stogner, Michael

Sent:

Thursday, December 23, 1999 10:42 AM

To:

Chavez, Frank Perrin, Charlie

Cc: Subject:

RE: NSL for Phillips SJU 30-5 #266

Roger, holding for ground check.

From:

Chavez, Frank

Sent:

Thursday, December 23, 1999 7:54 AM

To:

Stogner, Michael

Subject: NSL for Phillips SJU 30-5 #266

Hold off until we can check this out on the ground.

## Stogner, Michael

From:

Stogner, Michael

Sent:

Tuesday, February 01, 2000 11:08 AM

To: Cc: Chavez, Frank Perea, Pam

Subject:

Phillips SJU 30-5 #266

Per your request of 12-23-99 I am holding this NSL request. Phillips' called today asking about the status of this filing. You will probably be getting a phone call from them this morning.

For this particular well, to be drilled 665' FSL & 670' FWL (M) 10-T30N-R5W, the location at this time is unorthodox by 173.3 feet. When an order in Case 12296 is issued (which should be shortly since Mark released his draft order on Friday and is now circulating) the location will be considered standard.

Do you think we can release an order in this instance to keep us and them from wasting any more time.

## Stogner, Michael

From:

Chavez, Frank

Sent:

Tuesday, February 01, 2000 2:57 PM

To:

Stogner, Michael

Subject:

RE: Phillips SJU 30-5 #266

Yes.

From:

Stogner, Michael

Sent:

Tuesday, February 01, 2000 11:08 AM

To:

Chavez, Frank Perea, Pam

Cc:

Subject:

Phillips SJU 30-5 #266

Per your request of 12-23-99 I am holding this NSL request. Phillips' called today asking about the status of this filing. You will probably be getting a phone call from them this morning.

For this particular well, to be drilled 665' FSL & 670' FWL (M) 10-T30N-R5W, the location at this time is unorthodox by 173.3 feet. When an order in Case 12296 is issued (which should be shortly since Mark released his draft order on Friday and is now circulating) the location will be considered standard.

Do you think we can release an order in this instance to keep us and them from wasting any more time.